
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In observance of the holidays, our offices will be closed Friday, 

December 25, 2015 and Friday, January 1, 2016. 

 

On December 24th American Access’ offices will be closed at 

4PM CST and reopening on December 26th. On December 31st 

American Access’ offices will be closed at 4PM CST and 

reopening on January 2nd. 

 

As we close 2015, American Access is very grateful to all of our 

agents and policyholders for your continued support throughout 

the year. 

 

We wish you and your families a Happy Holiday Season and a 

Prosperous New Year! 

 

 

 

 

Questions? 

Please contact your Underwriter, Marketing Representative or any 

Underwriting Department Representative at: 888-663-5443 


